
County Health Officer issues
order regarding public health
in regards to COVID-19 virus
COSTA MESA, Calif. (March 17, 2020) – Today, County Health
Officer Dr. Nichole Quick issued a Health Officer’s Order
effective immediately through March 31, 2020 to protect the
health and wellbeing of Orange County residents during the
COVID-19 pandemic.

To view the Health Officer’s Order in its entirety, click on
the link bit.ly/OCHealthOrder

The City of Costa Mesa will be coordinating efforts to take
necessary measures in ensuring compliance with the Order.

Essential activities that will remain operational include City
business that provide for the health, safety, and welfare of
its community, the Costa Mesa Police Department (CMPD), Costa
Mesa Fire & Rescue, Emergency Management, and the Dispatch
Center.

In accordance with the legally enforceable Order, CMPD has
been  given  the  following  directive  that  any  person  who
violates or who refuses or willfully neglects to obey the
Order is subject to a fine, imprisonment, or both.

The City is asking its residents to heed the Order and abide
by  the  restrictions  collectively  to  slow  the  spread  of
COVID-19. Since this is not yet a shelter in place order, the
City recommends caution and social distancing while residents
are  in  public  for  essential  activities.  We  are  in  this
together and we can all do our part to keep the City of Costa
Mesa healthy and safe.
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